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1888 
Mr. W. H. Long, M.P., addressed a meeting of his constituents here on Friday evening.  There was a good 
audience considering the extremely unpropitious weather.  A vote of confidence in the Government was 
passed unanimously, and great sympathy was expressed for Mr. Chandler, who was unavoidably absent 
through bereavement.  Thanks were freely accorded to Mr. Brown for presiding.       Devizes Gazette, 19 
January 1888  
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